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To place a ‘recycling’ facility such as this so close to residential areas and also water catchment areas is a 
mistake of the highest magnitude! With this parent company’s history of mismanagement don’t be surprised if 
down the road there’s another Bophal type accident with all the health issues that come with it for decades to 
come. Have we learned nothing as a society? Yes we need plastic recycling facilities but how about we put 
them in more remote areas away from population centres and water catchments with better roads capable of 
handling heavy trucks at such a large volume. 
 

 




